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 Date: July 7, 2016 
 
 To whom it may concern, 
 

I would like to take a moment here to provide a recommendation for Colin Murray.  Colin worked in our 
organization in the desktop support area for a little less than a year – but he had a tremendously positive 
impact during his time here as a consultant.  He interacted in a regular basis with our business users on the 
phone, via email and in person.  The user community at our organization is diverse – ranging from math 
oriented PhDs who design and maintain our money management computer models, to portfolio managers, 
stock & bond traders on the trading desk and to the marketing department and client service groups.  He 
provided VIP white glove service to our CEO and the rest of the C-suite executive team. Universally, the 
feedback from these communities (especially the C-suite) has been positive and complimentary.  This takes 
a combination of both technical and interpersonal skills – something Colin has in spades! 
 
Outside of the excellent work he has done helping our groups with the day to day setup/add/change/delete 
of services and equipment, he has done a tremendous job behind the scenes within our Technology group.  
He proactively updated and organized a large majority of his group’s documentation and procedures with a 
significant amount of high quality and updated information.  This is tremendously beneficial for us and is 
indicative of his personal energy, enthusiasm and self-starting nature 
 
Colin is proactive, highly energetic, intelligent and skilled.  He has fantastic people skills and communication 
skills that I think will stand him in excellent stead as he moves forward with his career. His next career step 
is moving into a full time role that is very exciting and I wish him all the best.  I regret that my organization 
does not have a role that is the right fit for him on his next step of his career journey.  Would I hire him if 
given the opportunity in the future?  I absolutely would – without reservation.  I feel comfortable 
recommending him wholeheartedly to you.  

 
 
 Best regards, 
 
 
 Nicholas Fohl 
 


